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Dear ISRA-DCD Community,

We were delighted to welcome 30 members to our inaugural 

annual general meeting on the 17th October. We discussed 

the structure of the board, provided a membership and 

finance update and discussed a range of initiatives, with lots 

of ideas from the members present. We will review all of the 

suggestions at our next board meeting. Stay tuned!
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Since our last newsletter we are delighted to welcome our new 

members: Suzanne Houwen from the Netherlands, Vivienne 

Wenchong Du from the United Kingdom, Jacqueline Williams from 

Australia,  Thomas Kourtesis from Greece and Akio Nakai from Japan.

Only 81 days until the abstract 
submission deadline on January 15. 

For more information visit the 
conference website - 
https://www.dcd15-imdrc6.org/ 

Newsletter

Stay tuned for more updates! In the meantime, we welcome feedback and support to 
launch our activities ASAP!

Board Members

Share your suggestions by clicking on 
the link for the virtual suggestions box  

Please find below the confirmed Directors of ISRA-DCD, there will be lots of 

opportunities for members to become involved as officers or country reps. If you 

are interested in being an officer, please get in touch - isra.dcd@gmail.com
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